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April 17, 2022  

MASS SCHEDULE  
 

SATURDAY 4:30 P.M. 

SUNDAY 8 AND 11 A.M. 

NO RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

AT THIS TIME 

 

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE   
 

MONDAY & FRIDAY: NONE 

TUESDAY,  WEDNESDAY & 

THURSDAY:  NOON 

NOTE: NO DAILY MASS THIS 

WEEK 

 

PARISH OFFICE 
 

Hours: Monday-Friday,  

 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

Phone.…(816) 436-9200 

Fax……...(816) 436-8049 

 

RECONCILIATION 
 

 

Please contact Fr. Philip 

at the parish office to 

schedule. 

 

Rosary Prayer 
 

 

Sundays at 7:30 a.m. in 

the Chapel before the  

8 a.m. Mass 

 

Adoration 
 

In the Chapel on 

Thursdays from 9 a.m. to 

5 p.m. 



  

 

PARISH STAFF  

816-436-9200 

Pastor 

Fr. Philip Egan………………….....x307 

FrPhil@holyfamily.com 

Administrative Assistant 

Mike Jaromin..…………………...x300 

Mike@holyfamily.com 

Business Manager  

Marie Relic…………………….....x302 

Marie@holyfamily.com 

Communications Coordinator  

Alec Fox……..…………….……...x306 

Alec@holyfamily.com 

Director of Liturgy & Music  

John Winkels……………………...x301 

John@holyfamily.com 

 

DRE-PSR, Pre-K-8/Sacramental Prep  

Luz Diaz…………………………….x308 

Luz@holyfamily.com 

Director of Stewardship & 

Development  

Patty Rose……………………......x303 

Patty@holyfamily.com 

Maintenance  

Supervisor:  

Dee Carver.………………….…..x305 

Dee@holyfamily.com 

Assistant:  

Lee Ferraro…………….…..…..…x310 

Lee@holyfamily.com 

Pastoral Associate 

Christen Cota …………...….......x304 

Christen@holyfamily.com 

 

Youth/Young Adult Minister  

Rob Lickteig…………….....…..…x309 

Rob@holyfamily.com 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Pam Bruce, Carol Anne Hoppins, Brian Piel, 

Dean Prather, Patti Ries, Jason Roberts, 

Alex Williams, Lisa Wulff and Fr. Philip 

Egan. 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION/MEMBESHIP 

Holy Family welcomes all who worship with 

us. We’d like to invite you to join our parish 

family, especially if you live in this area. A 

registration form can be obtained through 

the parish office or online at 

holyfamily.com.  
 

We currently have 1,073 registered 

families 

A Report of our Stewardship 
 

Offertory  

  April 3, 2022                         $24,156.25        

  January 1-April 3, 2022                 $342,370.19 

Capital Improvement Fund 

  April 3, 2022                                                    $3,620.75 

  January 1-April 3, 2022                         $55,009.50 

Youth 

  April 3, 2022                                                  $169.00 

  January 1-April 3, 2022                              $567.75 
 

 

Sharing God’s Gifts 

Alive in Christ! That’s what we are. Among the many readings 

of Easter, Saint Paul reflects on this “newness of life” in his 

letter to the Romans. The Christian life is a resurrected life. It is 

new life, one of truth, inner joy and genuine fulfillment. God 

has transformed our lives for all eternity, and that 

transformation is what it means to be a Christian.  
 

Do you know the resurrected life? Have you genuinely 

experienced it? Good stewards have; and in their commitment 

to the Lord, they know what it means to be alive in Christ. It is 

time to rejoice. He is risen! Alleluia! Rejoice in what the 

resurrected life means for you! Alleluia!  

�
�

 Actual �  Budget �
 Ovr(Und) �

% Fav

(Unfav)�

Contributions/Development�  $1,174,774 �  $1,327,050 �  (152,276)� �11%�

Other Revenue*�         98,892 �         57,163 �      41,729 � 73%�

�
Total Revenue�

   1,273,666 �    1,384,213 �    (110,547)� �8%�

�     

Total Expense*�    1,199,903 �    1,231,643 �    (31,740)� 3%�

Net Increase/(Decrease)�  $     73,763 �  $   152,570 �    (78,807)� �52%�

�
 

    

Loan Principal Payments�       165,182 �       165,182 � �  

Effect on Cash�  $    (91,419)�  $    (12,612)� �  

     

*Includes Giving Tree 

Program� �    

Your generous contributions 

in the past put us in a 

position to set aside cash to 

service our debt. Through the 

end of March, we have had 

to use $91,419 in cash to 

cover our operations. With 

increased giving we can 

reverse this trend to continue 

providing all of our ministries.�

�

Visit our new giving platform: �

�

https://give.holyfamily.com�

Financial Results - Fiscal YTD (July-March) 

Parish Staff/Pastoral Council/Parish Membership 



  

   

RECONCILIATION 

Please contact Fr. Philip at the parish 

office to schedule (816-436-9200 ext. 

307). 
 

BAPTISM 

Because of COVID-19, we are not 

offering an in-person Jordan Program 

class. Instead, we are having families 

complete an online course. For more 

information about the on-line Jordan 

Program, please call the parish office. 
 

MARRIAGE 

Couples intending to marry should 

contact the parish at least nine (9) 

months before the anticipated wedding. 

Contact Fr. Phil to schedule the 

preparation sessions.  
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK OR 

HOMEBOUND 

Please notify the parish office when a 

member of your family is hospitalized or 

confined to home.  Eucharistic Ministers are 

available to bring Holy Communion to 

homes on a regular basis and the hospital 

as scheduled by the patient.  

SEXUAL ABUSE 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is 

committed to combatting sexual abuse in the 

Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 

1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently 

under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency 

or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law 

enforcement authorities, report suspected 

sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult 

to the Diocesan Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at 

816.812.2500 

or crayon@ombudsmankcsj.org if the abuse 

involves a priest, deacon, employee or 

volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. 

Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to 

providing care and healing resources to victims of 

sexual abuse and their families. Please contact the 

Whitney True-Francis, Victim Assistance 

Coordinator, at 816.392.0011 or 

true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

 

HELPING HANDS PROGRAM 

Should you or someone you know be in 

need of assistance with home repairs, a 

ride to a doctor’s appointment, meals while 

you are recuperating or anything similar, 

Holy Family wants to help. Please contact 

Phyllis Font at 816-582-9507 or email at 

pfont1@yahoo.com to receive the help 

you need.  
 

Are you a “handy person” and would be 

willing to help others with repairs? Contact 

Phyllis or Henry Font with your information 

and area of expertise.  

 

ASSISTIVE LISTENING SYSTEM 

AVAILABLE 

for all Masses and events in the 

Church. Please visit the Welcome Desk 

for assistance.  

 

“Blessed are those who HEAR 

the word of God and observe 

it.” ~ Luke 11:28 
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 Monday, April 18 - Parish Office Closed 

5:30 p.m. 
Wedding Validation 

Tuesday, April 19 

6:00 a.m. Men of Faith - Eucharist in Scripture 

9:30 a.m. Parish Staff Meeting 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

2:00 p.m. Blood Drive 

6:00 p.m. Service Outreach Committee Meeting 

6:30 p.m. Prayer and Scripture Group 

7:00 p.m. Book Club 

Wednesday, April 20 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

6:00 p.m. Becoming Catholic 

 Thursday, April 21 

9:00 a.m. 
Adoration 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

6:30 p.m. 
Evening Bridge Group 

7:00 p.m. 
Pastoral Council Meeting 

7:00 p.m. 
Knights of Columbus Meeting 

Friday, April 22 

 No Events Scheduled 

Saturday, April 23 

11:00 a.m. Baptisms 

4:30 p.m. Mass 

Sunday, April 24 

7:30 a.m. Rosary 

8:00 a.m. Mass 

9:30 a.m. PSR 

11:00 a.m. Mass 

3:30 p.m. First Communion Mass 

5:30 p.m. Senior High Youth Night 

5:30 p.m. PSR 

Parish Information 



  

 

Sunday, April 17 

Acts 10:34a, 37-43/Ps 118:1-2, 16-17, 22-23 [24]/ 

1 Cor 5:6b-8/Jn 20:1-9  

Monday, April 18 

Acts 2:14, 22-33/Ps 16:1-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11/Mt 28:8-15 

(No Daily Mass on Mondays) 

Tuesday, April 19 

Acts 2:36-41/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20 and 22/Jn 20:11-18  

12 p.m. No Daily Mass  

Wednesday, April 20 

Acts 3:1-10/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9/Lk 24:13-35  

12 p.m. No Daily Mass  

Thursday, April 21 

Acts 3:11-26/Ps 8:2ab and 5, 6-7, 8-9/Lk 24:35-48  

12 p.m. No Daily Mass  

Friday, April 22 

Acts 4:1-12/Ps 118:1-2 and 4, 22-24, 25-27a/Jn 21:1-14 

(No Daily Mass on Fridays) 

Saturday, April 23 

Acts 4:13-21/Ps 118:1 and 14-15ab, 16-18, 19-21/ 

Mk 16:9-15  

4:30 p.m. John and Betty Rauth � 

Sunday, April 24 

Acts 5:12-16/Ps 118:2-4, 13-15, 22-24 [1]/Rv 1:9-11a, 12-13, 

17-19/Jn 20:19-31  

8 a.m. Kathy Beffa � 

11 a.m. All Parishioners  

Ministers of the Holy Communion 

  4:30 pm Freyermuth, Winnike 

  8:00 am R. Simpson, Robinett 

11:00 am Draftz, Draftz 

Lectors 

  4:30 pm 1) Harris, 2) Jaromin,  

 3) Hoppins 

  8:00 am 1) Prather, 2) Ferland,  

 3) Wright 

11:00 am 1) L. Coonfare,  

 2) K. Coonfare, 3) Prokes 

 

 

Sacristan 

  4:30 pm  Van Keirsbilck 

  8:00 am Gill 

11:00 am Ray 

Ushers 

  4:30 pm Bruning, Duer, Flanagan, Moss 

  8:00 am Ohmes, Ringang, Schmalz, 

 Schmalz 

11:00 am Ray, O’Rourke-Page, Doherty, 

 Spencer 

Greeters  

  4:30 pm Strider, Rauth-Fears 

  8:00 am R. Simpson, B. Simpson 

11:00 am Myers, Myers 

Money Counters  

10:45 am P. Jaromin, Penas 

Food and Fellowship 

  8:00 am Knights of Columbus  

11:00 am Knights of Columbus  

Welcome Desk 

4:30 pm Yocum 

8:00 am Prather 

11:00 am Otto 

Cross Bearers 

4:30 pm McWilliams 

8:00 am Cusumano 

11:00 am Svoboda (Sub requested) 

Liturgical Roles 

Daily Readings and Mass Intentions 

, Dan and Helen Zager. 
 

Please also continue to pray for the members of our parish 

families who are serving in the armed forces. 

 ��������	
��
�����
Please pray for our Catechumen, �

Brian Chiles�

as he has now received the Sacraments of 

Initiation at the Easter Vigil �

�

In recent months, Brian has worshipped with us 

and studied with us. We give God praise for 

bringing Brian to this 

moment of receiving the 

sacraments of  Baptism, 

Confirmation and 

Eucharist. Please pray 

for Brian and 

congratulate him as we 

welcome him and his 

wife, Megan, more fully 

into this Family we call Holy!�



  

   

Sharing The Gospel - Easter Sunday 

Question of the Week – Made New by Christ  
 

Key Passage: Clean out the old yeast so that you may be a 

new batch, as you really are unleavened. For our paschal 

lamb, Christ, has been sacrificed. (1 Cor. 5:7)  
 

Adult Question: What change could the hope of the 

resurrection of Christ inspire you to make?  
 

Child Question: What bad habit would you like to "clear 

out" during the hopeful time of this Easter season?  

Job Openings 
 

Good Shepherd Parish 

Good Shepherd is looking for a part-time maintenance 

worker to provide oversight for the parish grounds and 

facility. Main responsibilities include upkeep of lawn and 

landscaping along with miscellaneous repairs on the 

property. The full job posting and requirements can be 

found at: https://recruiting.paylocity.com/Recruiting/Jobs/

Details/997992, or email Matthew at  

matthew@gsccmo.org for more information.  
 

St. Mark’s Parish 

St. Mark’s is looking for a bookkeeper who will ensure the 

success and mission of St. Mark’s Parish by performing a 

variety of responsibilities related to the financial reporting 

of the parish and support of the parish administration 

function. These responsibilities include accounts payable, 

payroll, contribution recording, bank deposits, preparing 

financial reports, and receptionist/office support. The 

position directly supports the Business/Operations Manager.  

For a full description and to apply, please visit: 

https://recruiting.paylocity.com/recruiting/jobs/

Details/1010868/Available-Positions/Bookkeeper-II  
 

Our Lady of Mercy Country Home 

Various positions, including CMT/L1MA, CAN/Personal Care 

Aide/LPN.  For information,  please contact  Tamla Jones, 

Director of Nursing, 816-781-5711, Ext. 4132.  

A Message from Fr. Phil 
 

Welcome to Holy Family! What an Easter 

blessing to have you celebrate with us. 

Please know that all are welcome here to 

give praise and thanks to our Risen Lord! If 

you were unable to join us in person, we appreciate that 

you have found our online streaming as a source of 

nourishment in your faith journey. 
 

The resurrection of our Lord Jesus Christ gives our life 

meaning and direction. This is the opportunity to start over 

no matter the situation. The stone was rolled away not to 

allow Christ to come out, but to enable the disciples to go 

in. Let Christ draw you in! Open your heart this Easter 

Season. Spend time discerning your gifts, pray about His 

plan for you, listen to where He wants to lead you. Be 

present and give yourself the opportunity to be His vessel! 
 

Hopefully, you enjoyed your experience today, ALLELUIA! 

Please reach out to Patty Rose at patty@holyfamily.com 

and let her know about your experience. I wish you and 

your family a blessed Easter Season.  
 

Come On, Holy Spirit! 

Fr. Philip Egan 

 

 

 

 

 

Amazon Smile has made a charitable donation to Holy 

Family in the amount of $150.86 this quarter as a result 

of qualifying purchases made by those of you who 

selected Holy Family as your charity of choice. If you are 

an Amazon customer and have not designated Holy 

Family, please consider doing so in the future. So far, 

Amazon Smile has donated $1,643.17 to Holy Family. 



  

 

Commit to One Hour of Prayer in Adoration 
 

Do you desire a better prayer life? Why not commit one 

hour of your week for quiet, peaceful meditation with Jesus. 
 

Holy Family has Adoration of The Holy 

Eucharist each Thursday in the chapel. 

Currently, we have a need for adorers for 

11 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 12 to 1 p.m.  
 

If you are interested in becoming involved 

and would be able to visit with the Eucharist 

for an hour, please call Madonna Davis at 816-454-1501.  

Can you help operate the cameras during 

Mass at Holy Family?  
 

As we move from recording Mass to livestreaming Mass on 

Saturday evenings, we are in need of 

volunteer camera operators to help out!  
 

If you or someone you know would like to be 

trained to live stream the Mass on Saturdays at 

4:30 p.m., please email Alec@holyfamily.com 

for more information.  

Knights of Columbus Burrito Breakfast 
 

The Knights will continue making breakfast burritos on 

Sunday, May 8, from 8 to 11 a.m. They will also be making 

cinnamon rolls. Since the parish hall is now open, 

you may enjoy your breakfast in the hall. You 

may want to pre-order to ensure you get your 

breakfast for that day by going to https://

tinyurl.com/yxmftlhw. You will need to pick up your order in 

the hall. 

Journeying Forward Together 
 

Feeling alone? Losing a beloved spouse can be a difficult 

road to face. You are invited to come on Saturday, May 14, 

at 3:30 p.m., to share thoughts, struggles and challenges as 

we walk this path together. The group meets in room 202. 

For additional information, please call Lisa Conaway at 816

-832-8957. 

Book Club 

The next meeting of the book club will be on Tuesday, 

April 19, at 7 p.m., in room 202. They will be discussing  

The Daughter’s Walk, by Jane Kirkpatrick. 
 

For more information, please contact Vicky Draftz at 

vhadel2008@gmail.com. 

Tuesday Evening Prayer Group 
 

Each Tuesday an informal prayer group meets in Room 213 

at 6:30 p.m. The next prayer group gathering is Tuesday, 

April 19. The group focuses on prayer, song (praying twice) 

and scripture, centered around the weekend readings and 

meditation. Try it and hopefully it will strengthen your 

spiritual life! If you need more information, please contact: 

Joe at 816-616-2656 or joe.roetheli@jjkeyco.com  

Blood Drive at Holy Family 
 

Please share your gift of life with local hospital 

patients who need it by donating at the next 

Community Blood Center blood drive on 

Tuesday, April 19, from 2 to 6 p.m. in the 

parish hall. To make an appointment online, visit 

savealifenow.org/group and use Group Code: 

6j. For more information, please contact Janet Austin at 

816-436-4367 or jaustin2250@att.net. 

Protecting God’s Children 
 

To all volunteers who will be working with children in any 

capacity, you are required to attend a Protecting God’s 

Children’s (PGC) Class. Holy Family Parish will be hosting a 

PGC class on Saturday, May 7, from 9 a.m. to 12 

p.m. Class is limited to 15 participants. To register for the 

class, go to www.virtusonline.org and create an account, 

follow the instructions to register and select Holy Family 

Parish for the location. If you have any questions, please 

contact Barb Blando at barbarablando@gmail.com. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

Come! . . . Arise my love, my beautiful one, and come! For 

see the winter is past, the rains are over and gone. During 

this joyful Easter Season, as we celebrate the risen Christ 

and the promise of new life, come away and tend to the 

garden of your marriage.    
 

The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience, will 

be April 29 - May 1, at Savior 

Pastoral Center in Kansas City, 

Kansas. For more information, visit 

the website at www.WWME.org, 

and follow them on Facebook. To 

apply for the weekend you can 

go online or call/email Deacon Tony and Barb Zimmerman 

at 816-741-4066, tonybarbz@prodigy.net 

Angels Attic Catholic Thrift Store  

Have Fun - Make a Difference 
 

To find out how you, too can be a super Hero and change 

the lives of students, contact Krisa at Angels Attic,  

816-915-1740 or krisap12@yahoo.com 
 

Angels Attic is a 501c3 non-profit dedicated to supporting 

Catholic schools in the Northland, located at 6970 N. 

Broadway in Gladstone. 
 

Volunteers help sort and organize donations, help shoppers 

and do general maintenance. They can work around your 

volunteer hours. What works for you works for them. 

Annual Diocesan Day of Prayer 

The annual Diocesan Day of Prayer in Atonement and for 

the Healing of All Those Harmed by Sexual Abuse is 

Tuesday, April 26. Please mark your calendar and plan to 

attend either for Mass at the Cathedral of the Immaculate 

Conception at 12:15 p.m. or in prayer on this special day.  



  

   

PSR PROGRAM  

We love our children and we want to 

make sure they are safe and healthy. 

Therefore, we encourage our students to 

continue wearing face masks during class.  
 

Have you checked the children’s bulletin 

activity?  They are located on the table in 

the family room. This activity will help them 

to connect further with Mass!  
 

It is getting closer to the end of the year in 

PSR, which means registrations for the 

upcoming year are about to begin. Please 

keep an eye out for them. 
 

 

 

EASTER PLAY 

Thanks to everyone so much for 

participating in our Easter play event! 

Everyone has a wonderful time. 
 

VBS 

Mark your calendars 

for July 25 - 29. 

VBS is coming back. 

The theme this year 

is Monumental - 

Celebrating God’s Greatness. Are you 

looking for an opportunity to volunteer and 

have a good time also. Maybe VBS is a 

good fit for you and for us.  Email Luz for 

more information at luz@holyfamily.com 

SENIOR HIGH YOUTH NEWS 

The next Senior High Youth Night is 

Sunday, April 24, at 5:30 p.m. All high 

school aged teens are welcome. It is required 

for all those going through Confirmation. 
 

CONFIRMATION NEWS 

The  Mass for Confirmation will be 

celebrated on  Wednesday, May 4 at  7 

p.m. with Bishop Johnston. Please pray for 

these young adults as they received the 

grace of the Holy Spirit. 

During April, James Bradley 

from LPi, our bulletin printer, will 

be securing new ads for our 

church. As a valuable member 

of the business community, we 

invite you to expand your reach 

and grow your business with a 

print ad in our parish bulletin 

and/or a digital ad featured on 

ParishesOnline.com. 

EASIER/SMARTER/

FASTER GIVING 
 

Holy Family is instituting a new 

giving platform by Vision 2. It 

allows you to give from the 

Holy Family website and gives 

you access to your account and 

giving statements at any time. It 

also allows for you to  

“Text-To-Give.” 
 

Current online givers have 

received an email with their 

new account setup. If you 

haven’t done so already, check 

your inbox for an email from 

giving@holyfamily.com. If you 

have any questions, please 

contact Marie at the parish 

office. 

Do you still have things to share with Pope Francis? If you missed 

our Synod opportunities or have more to say, here are some 

options: 

Holy Family Synod Survey: https://www.holyfamily.com/synod —

Share your thoughts on the three themes Holy Family Synod discussed. 

Diocese of Kansas City & St. Joseph Synod Individual Input Form:            

https://kcsjcatholic.org/synod2021-2023/ —Share thoughts on one of 

the ten themes or other topics you want to share. 

Email the Vatican Directly at:  synodus@synod.va. 
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Braces and Invisalign for Adults & Children
8407 N. Main St. • Kansas City, MO

(816) 420-8100
www.kavanaughortho.com

Kurt 
KAVANAUGH 
	 Orthodontics

Compliments of 
Liberty  

Compactors
816-734-5935

LibertyCompactors.com

Larry C. Boeshart CPA, LLC
Accounting and Tax Services

2209 NE 107th Terrace
Kansas City, MO 64155
Phone: 816.734.0201
larryboeshart@yahoo.com
Parishioner

Garage Door Openers
Installed by professionals; backed by Chamberlain, world’s 

largest manufacturer of garage door openers.
Roll Easy Garage Door Co.

931-5550	 Parishioner

The Professional Line
Lift-Master®

	 VICTOR A. 
Quiason

DDS, PC

200 NE 54th St. - Ste. 115

816-454-7422
New Patients Welcome

We take your smile to heart.

Parishioner

Matthew J. Bednar, O.D.
Gladstone, MO • (816) 454-2020

www.bennetteyecaremidwest.com
Liberty, MO	 Platte City, MO

 

 
* Concrete Stains & Dyes     
* Epoxy & Garage Coatings   
* Pool Deck Coatings 
* Polished Concrete    
* Decorative Concrete Overlays  
* Sealed Concrete

816-734-8930

BigRedDecorativeConcrete.com

Beautiful Historic Funeral Home 
 Pre-arranged Funerals 

Cremation
Call us day or night - we will answer 

816-436-2900
1333 N. E. Barry Rd., Kansas City, MO                       

www.SouderFunerals.com

Sam Carnes 
Tax Preparation and Accounting 

816-489-7878

Adams & Beaubien, Inc. 
Richard J. Beaubien  

Individual • Small Business 
Complete Accounting Payroll 

4770 N. Belleview Ave., Ste. 101 
(816) 455-1235

Sales & Service on all Brands
Licensed & Insured

Family Owned & Operated Since 1985 
Free Estimates • 816-532-8031
207 W. Brasfield, Smithville, MO
www.wilsonmechanical.com

Our family is 
here

to serve
your family.

(816) 822-9888	 (913) 383-9888
5561 NW Barry Rd.	 8837 Roe Ave.
Kansas City, MO	 Prairie Village, KS

66207

BONDED & INSURED
EXPERIENCED EMPLOYEES 

PROFESSIONAL, SAFE AND RELIABLE

Mention this ad and get $25 off your service
MrHandyman.com

816-429-1886816-298-5620

801 NW 108th St 
Kansas City, MO

Terrace  Park
Funeral Home & Cemetery

7311 W. 132nd St, Ste 200
Overland Park, KS 66213
C: 913-217-0247
jbartkoski@humana.com

Joe
Bartkoski
Licensed Sales 
Agent

Sales • Leasing •Site Selection
Joanna B. Shawver, CRRP

joanna@shawvergroup.com
816.213.9578 | www.shawvergroup.com

Contact James Bradley 
to place an ad today! 
jbradley@4LPi.com 
or (800) 950-9952 x2655

Gladstone Jewelers 
7405 N Oak Trafficway  •  Gladstone, MO 64118

Terry Anthony
Owner/Jeweler

Holy Family Parishioner

816-436-6888
gladstone.jewelers@gmail.com


